
 

 

 
 
 
October 17, 2024 
 
Jeffrey Jacoby 
Schmidt Construction Company 
2635 Delta Dr. 
Colorado Springs, CO 80910
 
Re: Approval Document, Technical Revision TR4 
 Winkler Light Aggregate Quarry, Permit No. M-1989-065  
          
Dear Jeffrey Jacoby: 
 
On October 16, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 
Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on September 16, 2024, addressing the 
following: 

 
Ability to import inert materials for processing and selling 

 
The decision reached by the Division is:  Approve.   
 
The terms of Technical Revision No. 4 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 
No. M-1989-065. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1989-065 remain in full 
force and effect. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (303) 903-4456, or by email at 
Elliott.russell@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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